----- Forwarded message ------From: Scott Pollard < spollard@cnu.edu> Date: Mon, Nov 28, 2011 at 1:34 PM

Subject: Faculty Meeting Change of Venue--Gaines Theater

To: faculty < faculty@cnu.edu >

Dear Faculty Colleague--The Scheduling Office has moved this Thursday's Faculty Meeting to the luxurious Gaines Theater. Because time will be short, I am attaching the latest President's Report to catch people up with what's been happening with the Senate.

See you Thursday.

Best, Scott

Dr. Scott Pollard, Professor President, Faculty Senate 2011-12 Department of English Christopher Newport University 1 University Place Newport News, VA 23606 757-594-7953 757-594-7780 (fax) spollard@cnu.edu

